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CALL TO ORDER
Following a delightful potluck supper, the meeting came to order at 7:30.
A conversation took place discussing the overall view and purpose of a Town Conservation Plan.  The following points were brought up and discussed:

· Formalize the specific recommendations found in the Natural Resources Inventory

· Should function as both an internal document – to guide the CC – and an external one – to inform other town boards and committees and the general public

· Emphasize public awareness/education about what CC is doing
· Would be great benefit to have a town-wide newsletter (e.g. old Town Common)

· Need for both short- and long-term goals, with periodic assessment of if/how they are being achieved

· Need to emphasize outreach to other town groups, to inform them of what we do.  Schools, lake associations, snow-goers, others?
We agreed that we still wanted to model the plan after Henniker’s, i.e. a short (1-2 page) document that’s easily digestible by others.  We may have hyperlinks for more details on any given subject.

Pam will put together a preliminary draft.  Once we pull that together we’ll have Greg Jones of the SRPC format and improve it.  We might then send it to the email list of hikers, etc. that Marika keeps before we go completely public with it.
The meeting adjourned at 8:50 in order to enjoy ice cream and the company of dogs.

Respectfully submitted,

John Wallace

